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Did you know that your biosecurity plan needs to be reviewed EVERY year and that 
it is due for an audit every TWO years? 

 
Minnesota Turkey Growers Association is here to help YOU  

with your NPIP Biosecurity Plan Audits! 
 

If you need help writing or updating your plan, and/or just have questions,  
feel free to contact us at info@minnesotaturkey.com  

and the MTGA office will connect you to one of our experts. 
 

 


